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On behalf of all the staff at Basnett Street Nursery School, we would like to wish 

all our Children & families a very happy Eid-Ul-Fitr.  We hope that you enjoy your 

celebrations with your families and do not forget to send in your photographs to 

your child’s keyworkers. 

We are also holding an Eid party for the children on Monday 24th April.  Your 

child can wear their traditional Eid clothing if they wish. All food & drink will be 

provided and we have lots of different activities planned for them too. 

 

 

 

 

Nursery School Group Photographs 

On Wednesday 26th April 2023 Tempest            

Photography will be in school  to take the     

annual group photograph. You will be given 

a proof of the photograph and please can 

you order your copy online. All details will 

be provided on the proof envelope. Thanks 

 

 

 

 On Friday 5th May 2023, We shall be holding a ‘Right Royal Tea 

Party’ to celebrate the Coronation of King Charles III.  

Please can we ask that the children dress in Red & White & Blue 

on this day. All food and drink will be provided. Pictures of the 

event will be posted on out Facebook page. Please like & follow 

us: www.facebook.com/basnettstreetnursery 

 Weekly Attendance  

   AM 1  - 81%        PM 1 - 74% 

   AM 2 - 78%         PM 2 - 87% 

   AM 3 - 86%         PM 3 - 77% 

   AM 4 - 79%       PM 4 - 86% 

   AM 5 - 92%         PM 5 -  89% 


